
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
                     Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                                  
Fr Gary Walsh sss (RIP) Mary Tipping (S)  Sheila Townsley, Stephen Murray (RIP)  Michael, Steven, Zach and 
Gerard Marsden. Robert Taylor (A) Harry Bolton (LD) Barbara Hulme (A) Stella Noble (LD)                             
Jack Marsden (A) Smith family Bailey Family, Tattersall Family (RIP) 

 
St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 

£50 No 70 Paul Walsh 
 

£25 No Ben Savage 
 

£25 No 130 Craig Walsh 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
Priory £ 300:40 

St Peter’s £ 451:94 
Total £752:34 

  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
Monday St Peter’s Church  

10am 
     Tuesday St Peter’s Church  

  10am 
Wednesday St Peters Funeral          

10am                                                              
Thursday: NO Mass today 

Friday St Peter’s church              
10am 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
If you are suffering from Flu 

please stay at home. You are not 
bound to attend Mass if you are 

sick. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 15th Dec 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

The next availability will be in the New 
Year                                               

The Priory upon request. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

     Virtual Christmas Fair. 

 Raffle tickets will be on sale this 
weekend at the back of the churches 

for a Food hamper and a Drinks 
hamper, this will be our final fund-
raising event this year. Thank you 

for your support. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

has 
St Peters School Carol Service. 

18th December at 6-00pm in St 
Peter’s church. 

 Followed by refreshments at St 
Peter’s Sports and Social Club. 

   

The Season of Christmas. 

Christmas Eve Masses:                         
St Peter’s at 4pm                                     

The Priory at Midnight. 

Christmas Day Masses.                         
St Peter’s 9am                                     

The Priory 10:30am 

Boxing Day.                                             
St Peter’s 12:00 noon 

New Year’s Day 2025                               
St Peter’s 12:00 noon. 

 

 
Crib Offerings.                            

 We have been asked to support our fellow Catholics suffering in the Holy Land this Christmas. All our crib offerings will 
be sent to the Friends of the Holy Land.  Please remember that they did not even have a Christmas tree last year, 

and do not have the opportunity to celebrate in any way while their families are living in squalor and fear.  
Thank you for your support.          

 

Food Bank. 

 We will resume collection for the 
food bank in January.    

Funerals this week. 

Monday 16th at 12:30 in St Peter’s 
church a service for the late Jean 
Baxter followed by cremation. 

Wednesday 18th at 10am a 
requiem mass in St Peter’s church 

for the late Patricia Catlow 
followed by cremation. 

Friday 20th at 12:30 in St Peter’s 
Church a service for the late Stella 

Noble followed by cremation. 

   Friday 20th December at 10am 
Full School mass at St Peter’s 
Church. End of Term Mass.             

St Paul’s School.                        
There will be no end of term mass at 

St Paul’s School.  Christmas Mass Intentions. 

Must be handed into Fr Shaun or 
the Presbytery by Thursday 19th at 

12:00 if to appear on the newsletter.  


